
Puerto Rico Service Center Update 
 
Our Puerto Rico service center is open but with very limited 
operations.   Many of our commercial customers are closed and 
the island’s infrastructure and utilities including power, 
communications, and water is nonexistent or very limited.  Our 
emphasis will be to move shipments that consist of necessary 
supplies and equipment that will assist Puerto Rico and its 
people in their recovery.  In order to make delivery of a 
shipment, we need a working cellphone number for a contact 
in Puerto Rico.  At this time we cannot promise our standard 
transit times or any service commitments.   
 
Thank you. 
 


